
From: Derrick McCray
To: Blankenship, Richard
Subject: Re: Special meeting by email-FRDAP grants
Date: Thursday, October 1, 2020 10:03:42 PM

Hey Richard, if you would have me back I would love to serve on the board again and
participate wherever needed thanks  

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 29, 2020, at 12:01 PM, Eric Williams <Eric.Williams_fl@live.com>
wrote:

﻿
Good Morning Mr. Blankenship 

I would like keep my position on the board.

Thanks
Eric Williams 

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
Get Outlook for Android

From: Blankenship, Richard <RBlankenship@rivierabeach.org>
Sent: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 9:21:31 AM
To: Derrick McCray <chefdmac@bellsouth.net>; Eric Williams
<Eric.Williams_fl@live.com>; Essie Knowles <merald@bellsouth.net>; Joe Nubin
<joe.nubinii@palmbeachschools.org>; John Miller <johnboyslick@gmail.com>; Ms.
Shephard <margaretshephard1946@gmail.com>; Shirley Brooks
<smb9919@bellsouth.net>
Cc: McBride, Elizabeth <EMcBride@rivierabeach.org>
Subject: Special meeting by email-FRDAP grants
 
Good morning Advisory Board,
 
We hope all is well with family and self.
 
It’s been a while since we have communicated so I wanted take this time to provide
you with the opportunity to comment  by email on the FRDAP grant applications and
also request that those of you who are interested in being reappointed to the board
please send me an email expressing so. We will have a busy fall and winter with the
Parks Master plan, so I hope you will consider reappointment.
 
Please have your responses to me by Monday October 5, 2020
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I also want to introduce our new Deputy City Manager Elizabeth McBride (copied). The
Parks and Recreation Department reports to her in City Administration.
 
We will begin meeting in some form or fashion in the near future.
 
If you have any questions please let me know.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Richard Blankenship
Director
Riviera Beach Parks and Recreation Dept.
City of Riviera Beach
1621 West Blue Heron Blvd.
(O)561-845-3411
(C) 561-315-8332
rblankenship@rivierabeach.org
www.rivierabeach.org
 
Please be advised that the City of Riviera Beach is a public entity subject to
Florida’s broad public records law under Chapter 119, Florida Statutes. Most
written communications, including email addresses, to or from City of Riviera
Beach employees and elected officials regarding city business are public records
and are available to the public and the media upon request. Your email
communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. If you do not want
your email address to be subject to disclosure as a public record, please do not
send electronic mail to the City of Riviera Beach. Instead, contact the City by
telephone at (561) 845-4000. 

EXTERNAL SENDER
This email originated outside of the organization. Please do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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